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  MANAGER’S MEMO  •  RONALD MCGREGOR THE QUESTION:

What was your bowling 
highlight this season?All final averages should be 

submitted by this time

Being there and 
then seeing my 
daughter, Nyla, 
bowl on ESPN for 
Southern University.

Placing decent in 
several different 
categories at the 
Guys & Dolls 
Tournament.

Winning in brackets 
and getting club 
money at the Guys 
& Dolls 
Tournament.

Being able to work 
through my injury 
and enjoy bowling 
once more.

I rolled 746, my 
highest handicap 
series, in the 
Thursday Trios 
league at Potomac.

Jackie Wilson
Clinton, Md.

Dennis Williams
Bowie, Md.

Verla Sutton-Deans
Bowie, Md.

Mabel Sharp
Cheltenham, Md.

Chrissy Lee
Brandywine, Md.
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Summer leagues are in full 
swing, and believe it or not, 
there are still winter secre-
taries who have not sent in 
their league’s final averages. 
You can find these leagues 
listed on our Web page. If you 
have paid secretary fees and 
you find your league on this 
list, you may want to give your 
league president a call and find 
out what happened. Maybe 
they forgot to pay the secre-
tary.

This season, we are finding 
that some leagues have several 
unpaid and therefore illegal 
bowlers on their rosters. Just a 
reminder: All bowlers need to 
be certified through NCA-
USBCA. Those who may have 
paid dues in Baltimore or other 
areas outside NCAUSBCA’s ju-
risdiction need to pay local 
membership dues to be eligible 
to bowl in local leagues.

We have seen a marked in-
crease of those signing up for 
summer leagues this season 
and a lot more have opted to 
get a Basic membership in-
stead of the Standard member-

ship. Just be advised that any 
honor scores bowled under a 
Basic membership will not re-
ceive a free ring; bowlers can, 
however, purchase a ring once 
the award has been approved. 
Secretaries: Please remember 
to turn in the final averages as 
soon as the league has ended. It 
is not the bowling center’s re-
sponsibility to submit the final 
averages.

We are finally able to have an 
in-person celebration for our 
2020 and 2021 Hall of Fame 
electees. Details, including 
where and how to acquire tick-
ets, are elsewhere in this issue. 

We are in the process of pre-
paring the 2022-2023 winter 
league kits. We can have a lane 
representative there to answer 
any questions you may have if 
your center is having a jam-
boree.

Enjoy the rest of the summer, 
stay safe, protect yourself from 
those nasty viruses out there, 
and GO BOWLING!

eMail Ronald McGregor

All issues of BOWL Magazine
published since September 2010

are available online
for viewing / download:

www.ncausbca.org/bowlmag
/bm_issues.htm

NCAUSBCA
Hall of Fame

Induction Celebration

If you are not military personnel or don’t possess a federally issued CAC card, 
you must complete & submit the Fort Meade Gate Access Form (on ncausbca.org) 

to be assured of admittance to the base.
This information will be collected as tickets are sold.

FORT MEADE PAVILION / EVENT TENT
Parking available at intersection of Ernie Pyle Street and 8th Avenue

(Pavilion located nearby)

“CLASS OF 2020”
Noel Dysart  •  Roger D. Rowley  •  Michael F. Sinek

“CLASS OF 2021”
Darnell R. Bell  •  Barry Clark  •  Lorenzo “Zone” Holland 

John Sudduth  •  Norbert O. Taylor Jr.

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2022
Guests are encouraged to arrive by 11:45 a.m.

Dress: Casual  •  Catered by Mission Barbeque

Tickets: $40.00  ($15.00 for children ages 4-12)
For tickets, contact the NCAUSBCA office at 301/499-1693 x102 or  

Association Manager Ronald McGregor at manager@ncausbca.org.

TO BE INDUCTED…
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